Noverber 10, 1944,

Mre. Lew Lane, Basketball Coach,
Rockhurst College,
Kanses City, Missourd.

Dear Lew:

. In trying to arrange & return game for Rookhurst
to play in lawrence, I am suggesting either December 18 or
19, Probably Tuesday, the 19th, would be the better night
for owr students.

I am tentatively holding both of these nights,
Let me lmow at your early convenience which date you prefer.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




